
 
Reviewed a bill from Tom Quinn for legal services related to the acquisition of parcels E-10 and E-18. Bob D. moved that we pay $3,144.00 
to Law Office of Thomas F. Quinn Prof. Corp. from the General Fund with the understanding that half of this amount will be returned to the 
Conservation Commission from Forestry Committee funds after approval by Town Meeting in 2020 as previously agreed with the Board of 
Selectmen. Bob L. seconded. Passed unanimously. 

Bob D. presented new information about the proper way to proceed with our plans to purchase B-4-2 and to protect it with a conservation 
easement. All agreed the revised plan (which relies on Town Meeting to approve the easement) was acceptible. 
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